From: DENNIS HAUGEN

Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 9:56:34 AM
To: PUC

Subject: RE: Pipeline

Auto forwarded by a Rule

The Dakota Access docket HP 14-002

Patty Haugen

Sioux Falls South Dakot 57106
Address of the proposed pipe line is
Esther and Paul Harms

Tea South Dakota 57064

This my mother and brother.

Thank You.

To whom this might help hard working farmers.

| am writitng in behave of my family farm that is this pipline wants to run through the pasture
land that my decesed father had worked for years and years to pay off by farming/milking cows
and working a full time job. Just so he could own his dream. And now some big shots with fancy
lawyers/threating phone calls/threating letters and bullys showing up on the farm place want
to take away.

| know we are living in a world of "progress" but they way they want to bully their way into
taking away the "family farm" and during harvest when everyone is beyond busy dealing with
breakdowns/flat tires/ rain and now having "bully's in suits" showing up telling them lies and
forcing there way on to property that is not theirs.



| hope you consider how you would feel if you have worked your whole life for something and
any body can just take if from you.

| am guessing you will dismiss this letter a another whining farm owner but we live in South
Dakota a great place where we pride ourselves in ownership and hard work. | hope you never
have YOUR LAND taken away like this. It is cause for sleepless nights and heartache.

Thank Your for you time.
Patty Haugen

Proud daughter/sister of hard working farmers.





